
Looking  

forward  

to Year 2! 



 

Our new teacher is called Ms Abrahams.  

Ms Farthing will be there to help us too. 

This is our new classroom. 



Using the computer 

There will be lots of exciting things to do in our 

classroom.  

Reading 

Maths Games and puzzles 



Here are the toilets and sinks where we will 

wash our hands. 

This is where we will hang up our coats. 



This is our playground.  

We will be able to play with all our friends here. 

We will have lots of fun. 



We had a great time visiting our new class. 

When we come back to school we will be in 

Year 2! 



We are going to have a really good time in Year 2. 

There will be lots of new things to try and all 

our teachers will be there to help us. 


